
HMS  Somerset  to  visit
Edinburgh this weekend

Royal Navy warship HMS Somerset will sail into the port of
Leith, Edinburgh, at approximately 7am on Friday 24 April 2015
for a four day visit.

The  Type  23  Duke  Class  frigate  is  visiting  Edinburgh  in
support of the service of commemoration for the centenary of
the Gallipoli campaign being held at the Scottish national war
memorial.

The ship will be open to the public on Sunday, April 26 from
10am with last entry at 4pm. Access is through the cruise
liner terminal adjacent to the Ocean Terminal shopping centre.

HMS Somerset will depart on Monday, April 27 at approximately
7pm.
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